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05/1/2021  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you all for your support at the start of this difficult term; we very much appreciate your words of 
encouragement and hope that you are all well and staying safe.  
School reopens tomorrow for key workers or online for remote learning for all other children. Please be assured 
that we aim to support all our families in continuing their learning wherever that may be.  
The remote learning plan A is outlined on the policy which is on the school website. Please read this along with 
any other information sent by your class teacher. Should you have any further questions, please contact the 
class teacher.  
We are very excited to start our home learning offer, but ask that parents bear with us this week as we 
introduce all the new learning platforms and new ways of working. Staff and children have explored these in 
school but I’m sure you’ll agree it will may take us all a few tries to get this right.  
What next:  
Your class teacher will be in touch with a timetable for the day  

 Please read the remote learning policy  

 Ensure you have all your log ins  

 Switch onto TEAMs tomorrow morning, at the time specified by your teacher, to start to access remote learning 
at home  
 
Communication  
The children can contact staff throughout the lessons via see saw and feedback will be given as and when 
appropriate  

Should the children need further support, parents may then use the staff email account for support also.  

 For communication other than about the home learning, please use the staff email address between 8am and 
5.30 pm or email the admin email address out of these hours.  
 
Please don’t hesitate to contact the school office if you require any further support or advice.  
Kind regards,  
Sarah Taylor 
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